
CEMCC of NSW Central West Branch 
MONTHLY GENERAL MEETING 

Monday 1-7-2019 - Gladstone Hotel Function Room. 

 

Meeting opened:    7.38  pm, chaired by Rick Kent                         

Attendance:  12  in attendance, as per attendance book. 

Apologies:   D Wilson, A Daniel, J Streetfield 

  

Visitors:  Nil  

   

Previous Meeting Minutes:  Motion: That the minutes be accepted    Moved:  G Crisp 2nd:  R Soling    

 

Business Arising:  Nil 

Treasurer’s Report:     Balance: $ 3649.22 Term Deposit: $ 7732.20   Interest:      

   Cheque A/c: $  11381.42  

    

 .Motion: That the Treasurer’s report be accepted.  Moved :  B Corey 2nd : K Boers 

  

Correspondence in:  Macquarie Towns Newsletter  

 Newcastle Newsletter 

 Bank Statement 

 

 

Correspondence out:   Emails:  Clatter Editor – Minutes, for Sale, plus coming events. 

   Classic and Café Racer Club – reciprocal invitation for rides.  

. 

Registration Report:.   Rick inspected M Hall’s Enfield Outfit and Chris McMahon’s CB900 

 

Past  Events        

May: 
 
June:  

Sunday 9th  Central West outing via Amaroo Rd to Molong (morning tea) Cumnock, Gumble, Manildra (lunch) return via 
Cheeseman’s Creek. – Good ride, good weather – J Packham, M Oliver, K Boers, R Kent, B Corey , M Turnbull. 

Sat 15th -16th Debenham Rally, Mossvale – Mark Turnbull, Kevin Daniel and David Scott attended. Good ride Saturday around 
Mittagong Bowral area. Presentation dinner at the Mittagong Club. Sunday was wet so we returned early.  

 

Tuesday  18th  Central West Mid-Week Ride – Meet at McDonald’s North Orange at 10 am – Molong Via Highway, 

return Amaroo Rd.  No riders but 6 met for coffee. 
  

Sat 29th  Central West Saturday afternoon ride. Meet at the Big Flagpole on Bathurst Road at 1.30 PM for a short ride to 
Molong via Amaroo Rd and return. K.  Daniel, M Turnbull, B Corey, D Scott, B Schell, G Crisp, M Hall 

July: 

Mon 1st Central West Monthly Meeting, Gladstone Hotel Function Room, 7.30 PM   

Sunday 7th  Central West outing departs Gladstone Hotel Carpark at 10 am  - Cudal (mornig tea), Eugowra, Goolagong 
(lunch), Canowindra, Cargo,Orange 

Tuesday  16th  Central West Mid-Week Ride – Meet at McDonald’s North Orange at 10 am – Nashdale, Borenore, and 

return to Orange. 
  



Sat 27th Central West Saturday afternoon ride. Meet at the Big Flagpole on Bathurst Road at 1.30 PM for a ride to 
Blayney, via Beasley Rd, Spring Hill, Milthorpe, return Milthorpe and Forest Rd. 

  27-28th Macquarie Towns Rally 

 

August: 

Mon 5th Central West Monthly Meeting, Gladstone Hotel Function Room, 7.30 PM   

Sunday 11th  Central West outing departs Gladstone Hotel Carpark at 10 am  - Cudal (morning Tea), Forbes Motor Museum. 
(lunch), return via Canowindra to Orange.  

Tuesday  20th  Central West Mid-Week Ride – Meet at McDonald’s North Orange at 10 am – To Lake Canobolas, 

Pinnacle and return. 

  

Sat 31st  Central West Saturday afternoon ride. Meet at the Cooke Park, Sampson St,  at 1.30 PM for a short ride to 
Molong via Amaroo Rd and return. 

 

Other: Girder Fork Rally: 19-20th October at Cooma 

 

General Business. –   

 Code of Conduct  and RMS survey was discussed. No conclusions or decisions reached. It was recognized the difficulty of 
enforcing strict club rules re attendance at events.  

 

Saturday Afternoon Rides: Easterly rides – Millthorpe, Blayney,  - These leave at 1.30 from Big Flagpole, Bathurst Rd 

Westerly Rides: (Molong) Commence from Sampson St, Cooke Park  at 1.30 to save a ride back across town. 

Sunday rides will continue to start from the Gladstone Hotel car park. 

 

Meeting closed :            Next Meeting:   Monday  5th  August,  7.30  Gladstone Meeting Room 

    

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Hi Guys, 

> Please send all your monthly minutes and Committee minutes to Ian Richardson each month for posting on the club 

website. Please check which recent ones are missing and update accordingly, as we need to have a continuing record 

available for all to view. 

> It is not necessary to have the minutes published in the Clatter as these are usually read out at each of the monthly 

meetings. This will leave more space in the Magazine for articles and help to keep the overall cost of the Clatter to a 

minimum. As you know we are trying to minimise costs in all areas and the Clatter is the most expensive singular item 

in our budget. 

> If we can make the budget work then we can allocate better savings and benefits to all the members. 

> Your assistance will be appreciated.............David 

 

Hi David  

I am not sure you're right on this one. Our branch members for the most part like the hard copy of the minutes, and 

believe it or not, read the other club minutes to keep in touch. Many would not I think use the club website.  

I think the Clatter is an essential part of the " glue" of this organisation and I would tread carefully.  

At least check with Branch members for feedback. 

 

Regards 

David Scott 


